
Welcome Back! 

This year’s Meet and 

Greet on Thursday, 

August 27th was a 

great success! 

Teachers and staff 

enthusiastically 

welcomed their new 

students for the start of the school year. Families and friends 

reconnected on the playground while enjoying a free BBQ 

courtesy of PTSA. We welcomed many new faces into our 

Mustang community. 

Thank you to all those who joined us. It was a sunny day made all 

the more special with our wonderful servers. Thank you to 

Hazelwood teachers and staff for their help. Thank you also to 

the volunteers who helped the PTSA Board set up and clean up. 

We look forward to welcoming you all again at our first PTSA 

meeting on Tuesday, September 29th from 7:00-8:00pm in the 

school library. Free onsite childcare will be available courtesy of 

Coal Creek YMCA. 

PTSA HOOFBEATS 
September, 2015  hazelwoodptsa.org 

Mark your calendars Mustangs!  

Sept 2 First Day of School (Grades 1-5)  

Sept 7 No School (Labor Day)  

Sept 8 First Day of School (Kindergarten) 

Sept 8 Bus Buddies Start 

Sept 24 Curriculum Night 

Sept 29 PTSA Meeting 

Oct 8 Fun Run 

Oct 9 No School (Teacher Training) 

Oct 20 PTSA Meeting 

Oct 30 Harvest Carnival 

Meet your 2015/16 PTSA Board Members  

Thank you for your leadership. Our Mustang community looks forward to working with you. 

Stay connected!   

Make sure you’re connected for the upcoming school year!  Get the weekly PTSA EBulletin sent 

to your inbox by sending your email to ebulletin@hazelwoodptsa.org.  

 

Co-President: Amy George 
amy@hazelwoodptsa.org or president@hazelwoodptsa.org  

Vice President: Tiffany Daraja 
vptiffany@hazelwoodptsa.org  

Vice President: Sandy Scheinbaum 
vpsandy@hazelwoodptsa.org  

Secretary: Shannon Holbrook 
secretary@hazelwoodptsa.org 

Co-President: Nakisa Salashoor 
nakisa@hazelwoodptsa.org or president@hazelwoodptsa.org  

Vice President: Audrie Starsy 
vpaudrie@hazelwoodptsa.org 

Vice President: Laska Whiteaker 
vplaska@hazelwoodptsa.org 

Treasurer: Andre Schimmelbusch 
treasurer@hazelwoodptsa.org 
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Everything Is Awesome When You’re Part Of Our Team!  

Want to get the latest on PTSA events and programs? Hear how we're putting PTSA funds to great use in the school? 

Join us in the Hazelwood library from 7:00-8:00pm on these dates: 

 

 September 29th October 20th  November 17th 

 January 19th  March 15th  May 17th 

 

Free childcare provided by Coal Creek YMCA. Check in at the Hazelwood commons starting at 6:45pm. 

PTSA Meetings • One Tuesday a Month 

LEAD! 
We still need chairs for these PTSA committees for the 2015/16 school year: 

Book Fair (Sat, Jan 30th) 

PTSA holds an annual themed Scholastic Book Fair every winter. The committee works with our rep to plan, set up, dis-

play, and clean up the fair. The Book Fair is held with the Pancake Breakfast.  Email VP Tiffany Daraja at vptiffa-

ny@hazelwoodptsa.org to learn more. 

 

Pancake Breakfast (Sat, Jan 30th) 

Teachers and parents flip pancakes and serve a terrific breakfast to the community. Students and volunteers help with 

set-up and clean-up.  Email VP Tiffany Daraja at vptiffany@hazelwoodptsa.org to learn more. 

HELP! 
Be a Freebie Fundraiser! Save Box Tops and Labels for Education. Designate Hazelwood Elementary PTSA for Amazon 

Smile, eScrip, and Target Red Card. 

Participate on a committee!  Look for opportunities in the weekly eBulletin, the monthly Hoofbeats, and on Facebook. 

Get on the Help As Needed email list! It’s great for folks who aren’t sure of their schedules or who might not have 

time for a committee. Send your name and email to volunteer@hazelwoodptsa.org.  

JOIN! 
Thanks to all those who’ve already joined Hazelwood PTSA for the 2015/16 school year. PTSA is a non-profit run en-

tirely by volunteers. Membership fees cover our operating costs so that all our events and fundraisers can directly ben-

efit our students. More members = more support for our school! 

Don’t be left out! Join now for $15 per member or $25 for two members. It’s a great way to support your child and 

all our Mustangs. 

Fill out the attached membership form or stop by during Curriculum Night on Thursday, September 24th.  

We will be accepting credit card payments that evening.  
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Hazelwood Elementary PTSA 

Join Now and Make a Difference! 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Don’t be left out – join now for the 2015/16 school year. 

$15 for one membership or $25 for two (does NOT need to be same household) 
 

  

Member name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Member email: ________________________________________________________ 

 

     ____ Yes! Sign me up for the weekly PTSA eBulletin. 

     ____ Yes! Add me to the “Help As Needed” email distribution list. 

 

Return in your child’s folder or drop off in the box at the main office with your payment. 

Please make checks payable to “Hazelwood Elementary PTSA”. 

Thank you for your support! Questions? Email secretary@hazelwoodptsa.org.  

 

DID YOU KNOW THAT  

PTSA PAYS FOR… 
 

 Academic Support 

 Art Supplies 

 Assemblies 

 Emergency Supplies 

 Field Trips 

 “Kid Mail” Folders 

 Library Supplies 

 Music Equipment 

 PE Equipment 

 Playground Equipment 

 So Much More! 

 

During the 2014-2015 school 

year, Hazelwood PTSA raised 

and funded projects totaling 

more than  

 

$25,000! 
 

Our members make a difference! 

Thank you for supporting each and 

every one of our Hazelwood 

Mustangs. 
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